
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Today you will receive home learning grids for the two-week period commencing Monday 1

st
 

June.   
 
The school has been busy planning for the proposed re–opening to years FS2, Year 1 and  
Year 6.  We do not have any dates, as yet, about any further year groups returning and we will 
keep you informed about new information as we receive it.   
 
The plans for the school re-opening and the letter to the parents of those children will be on the 
school website, for information, from Monday 1

st
 June.  

 
Teachers will still be trying to provide the same level of support for you, our families but please 
be patient as they will now be teaching in class as well.  Phone calls to children from their class 
teachers , after your initial call, will no longer be possible.   

All it remains for me to say is to have a good half-term.  I hope we are blessed with the fine  
weather and please let your children know they are continually in our thoughts. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Louisa Gurney 
Head Teacher   
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